Nursery Newsletter

Children's learning will continue with the theme of Christmas. We will be creating letters to Father
Christmas and creating lovely Christmas cards.

Learning intentions linked to class subject
e Practice mark making
e Exploring textures.

Don't forget to purchase your ticket for the nativity. We will also record the performance. The
cost of the DVD will be £5.00, | will try to have it back before 24th December.

Shape, Star Colour Green Number 4
Can you create a collage with your child so we can talk about their work at carpet time.

Information
Christmas Fayre Friday the 13th of December at Sunbeams -from 4pm till 6pm

We will have face painting, a raffle, teddy tombola, Farther Christmas and lots more, see you
there it will be lots of fun!

Dates for diary

20th of December Nursery Nativity Christmas songs last day of term.

Arrive at the nursery for 10am performance will start when everyone has arrived, no later than
10.30 will finish at 11am.

Refreshments and mince pies will be available.

School will close at Tpm on the 20th of December for the Christmas Holiday.

Back to school on the 6th of January2025

20th of January Inset day

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery



